Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 30, 2013, the Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board has received the Petition for Declaratory Statement from Thomas E. Wilson, PE. The petitioner seeks the scope of practice of electrical contractor licensure in order for him to provide the services as outlined in the petition.

Copies of the Petition may be obtained from Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783.
